
 
 
 
 
       Regulatory Circular RG96-78 
 
 
Date:  August 21, 1996 
 
To:  All Exchange Members and Member Personnel 
 
From:  Floor Officials Committee 
 
Re:  Summer Casual Day Trading Floor Dress Code 
 
 
The Floor Official Committee wishes to remind all Exchange members and Exchange member 
personnel that the Summer Casual Day Policy in effect on Fridays that began on the Friday 
before Memorial Day will end on the Friday before Labor Day.  Therefore, the last summer 
casual day will be Friday, August 30, 1996.  After August 30, 1996, the regular Trading Floor 
Dress Code set forth in Exchange Regulatory Circular RG95-107 will be in effect. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated.  Any questions regarding the Casual Day Dress Code may be 
directed to a Floor Official. 


